THE BUCKEYE INSTITUTE

Legal Internship Opportunity at The Buckeye Institute

The Buckeye Institute is seeking a talented law student (or law school graduate) for its 2018
summer internship program. This internship will provide the opportunity to work with Buckeye’s
Legal Center as well as key policymakers in Ohio, while teaching valuable skills for a career in
public policy or research institutions. The internship will begin May 21, 2018 and conclude
August 10, 2018. (Some flexibility on these dates may be possible for highly-qualified
candidates.) The Legal Intern is expected to work full-time during regular business hours when
The Buckeye Institute office is open (9 a.m. to 5 p.m.). A $5,500 stipend is available.

Founded in 1989, The Buckeye Institute is a non-profit independent research organization—a
think tank—whose mission is to advance free-market public policy in the states. The Legal
Intern will assist Buckeye in its daily operations, including legal and policy research, and will
report to Buckeye’s Legal Fellow Daniel Dew. The Legal Intern will be given the opportunity to
write research articles for publication under his/her own name.

This internship will provide real world experience under the guidance of Buckeye’s professional
staff, and will offer exposure to the proceedings of the Ohio legislature.

The application process is highly competitive. Accordingly, applicants should demonstrate
academic excellence, outstanding verbal and written communication skills, and a commitment to
limited government and free-market public policy solutions.

To apply for the Legal Intern position at The Buckeye Institute, please submit the following:

e Résumé with contact information (name, address, preferred telephone number, email),
current GPA, degree, and (expected or actual) graduation date.

e Transcript (unofficial records are acceptable).
e Cover letter explaining why you are interested in interning with The Buckeye Institute.

e Brief writing sample (no more than five pages in length), which can be in the form of a
blog post, a short paper, or an excerpt from a longer paper.

Application materials should be sent to the attention of Josh Distel at The Buckeye Institute—88
East Broad Street, Suite 1120; Columbus, OH 43215—or via email to
Manager@Buckeyelnstitute.org.

Applications are reviewed on a rolling basis.
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